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Mr. Chair, Members of the Committee, 

 

KASB appears today in opposition to HB 2238. 

 

Our legislative policies, reaffirmed by our membership in November, 2022, state: 

 

We support the KSHSAA’s responsibility for the oversight of student interscholastic activities, which

enhance students’ academic achievement and postsecondary success. 

 

The KSHSAA has a policy addressing the participation of transgender athletes on sports teams and it

appears to be working well. As a result, this bill appears to us to be unnecessary. 

 

Thank you. 

KASB is a non-profit service organization built on an abiding belief in Kansas public schools. We have put the needs of students and K-12
leaders first since 1917. 
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